
This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to 

be permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a 

secure and sustainable future. 

Reviewing the SDEIS, I was pleased to see the preferred alternative would improve water quality 

conditions in Meadow Creek and the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River by removing 

the repurposing legacy tailings. Perpetua Resources is our best chance to improve water quality. 

I believe approving the Stibnite project is in the country's best interest, and that Perpetua is the right 

company to make it happen. Cheers, Ben 

Benjamin Withers 


